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Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission 
Sco 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh 

 
Public Notice 

 
 The Commission had published a public notice in various newspapers for 

inviting comments from the general public and all the stakeholders on the Staff 

Paper containing proposal for discontinuing the practice of peak load exemption 

and replacing it with ToD tariff. In view of the comments received from the 

general public/stakeholders/PSPCL, a revised Staff Paper on Time of Day (ToD) 

Tariff has been prepared. The Staff Paper is available on the website of the 

Commission i.e. www.pserc.nic.in and can be downloaded there from. The 

comments from the general public and all the stakeholders are invited, which 

should reach the Secretary, Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission, 

SCO 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh by 05.05.2014. The public hearing in the 

matter will be held on 07.05.2014 at 11.30 AM in the Commission’s office. 

         

SECRETARY 
 

Click here for Staff Paper 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/
http://pserc.nic.in/pages/Staff%20paper%20-19-04-14.pdf

